



**Agenda for the Meeting of the Glenorchy Community Association to be held on June 2<sup>nd</sup> 2016 at  
7:00pm in the Glenorchy Hall**

**1. Apologies**

**2. Minutes of the last meeting**

**Motion: "that the minutes be accepted as a true and accurate record of the meeting"**

Matters Arising:

- Hall Sound system, staging units & TV screen
- Oban Street planting feedback
- Freedom Camping signs
- Meeting with Todd Barclay

**3. Secretary's report**

**Incoming:** **Paula Denton** – MP Support for Todd Barclay. Apologising for lack of response and keen to set up time for meeting.

**Andrew Timms** – Glenorchy Sewerage Scheme Progress Update

**Jeannie Galavazi, Senior Parks and Reserves Planner, QLDC**– confirming time and place for Glenorchy Airstrip Reserve Management Plan hearing

**Shelley Dawson, Senior Advisor, Governance QLDC**– re Annual plan submission hearing time and place.

**Outgoing:** **Paula Denton** – Re Glenorchy meeting with Todd Barclay.

**Motion: "That inwards mail be accepted and outwards mail be approved"**

**4. Treasurer's report**

**Motion: "That the Treasurer's report be noted"**

**5. Councillor Ferguson's report**

**6. Ongoing projects**

**6.1 Wastewater** – update

**6.2 Roading Sub Committee**

**7. Other business**

**7.1 Wastewater** discussing re effluent disposal peninsula reserve access – Niki Gladding